
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This Half Term’s Values: Happiness and Resilience 
 

Newsletter – Summer Term 2023 – Friday 30th June 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
It is difficult to believe that we are almost at the end of the academic year – where has the time gone?  We 
are looking forward to a busy week next week with Sports Day and Transition Day both taking place – we 
hope to see as many of you as possible supporting the children at the Carew Sports Field for Sports Day 
on Wednesday. 
 
Summer Fete 
 
Thank you to everyone who came along and supported today’s Summer Fete.  Unfortunately, the weather 
was against us but the turnout was great despite the drizzle.   I must thank staff and pupils who gave up 
their time to help.  However, the biggest thanks, of course, go to the FOSS who organised and ran today’s 
event.  In particular, Lisa, Yvonne and Kim have been working very hard behind the scenes.  It has been a 
real team effort and we are, as ever, very grateful for all the hard work all members of the FOSS put into 
helping and supporting our school.  
 
I will be able to share more details about how much money was raised early next week.  In the meantime, I 
am happy to share a brief video of my dignity being ‘washed’ away during the event! 
 
Summer Fete Video 
 
Summer Raffle 
 
Representatives of our School Council met with Daniel Jones from Mill Bay Homes today to receive a very 
generous donation they made to our school community.  They provided us with a portable gas barbeque to 
raffle off.  We started to sell tickets for this today and will continue to sell them until the final week of term.  
We will then choose a lucky winner who will have a brand-new barbeque just in time for the summer 
holidays. 
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Sports Day – Wednesday 5th July at 1pm 
 
I will provide you with a letter on Monday giving more details about the logistics of Sports Day.  As it will be 
at the Carew Sports Field, things will run slightly differently.  However, the time for the start of the event 
remains as 1pm.  We will have an early lunchtime in school to ensure we are at the Sports Field on time.  
Pupils will need to wear suncream, hats and a t-shirt that is the same colour as the house they have been 
assigned to.  They should also bring a bottle of water.   
 
Cricket at Sophia Gardens 
 
As you will know, a group of pupils and staff visited Cardiff last Friday after school to attend a Vitality Blast 
cricket match at Sophia Gardens.  Pupils behaved exceptionally throughout the visit and I can confidently 
say that every pupil I spoke to had a wonderful time and really enjoyed the atmosphere and the game.  
Some very tired pupils and staff arrived back at Sageston at midnight!  I am very grateful to Mr Davies, 
Miss Cole and Mrs Davies for giving up their time to support this trip – it was such a success that we plan to 
attend another match next year. 
 
Key Dates – July 
 
Wednesday 5th July:  Whole School Sports Day (pm)  
  
Friday 7th July: Transition Day for all pupils – pupils to spend time in their new class for 

September with Year 6 pupils spending the day at Greenhill School  
  
Wednesday 12th July:  Reserve date for Whole School Sports Day (pm)  
  
Friday 14th July:  End of Year Reports sent home  
  
Friday 21st July:  Final day of the term.  
  
Monday 24th July: INSET Day – school closed to pupils.  Please note that staff will not be present in 

school on this day as they will have worked this day through attending twilights 
throughout the year.  

 
Celebration Video 
 
Congratulations to all of our Stars of the Week, those who were presented with a Headteacher’s award and 
our Cymro a Cymraes yr Wythnos.  I hope you enjoy our weekly video showing these pupils and, of course, 
some of the wonderful learning which has taken place across the school this week. 
 
Celebration Assembly – Friday 30th June 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 
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